
Meeting:	 The First Community Meeting About a Proposed
	 Highway-101 Bicycle/Pedestrian Bridge

Date:	 Thursday, February 19, 2009

Time:	 7:00 PM – 9:00 PM

Location:	 Odd Fellows Pacific Hall
	 545 Pacific Avenue, Santa Rosa

The City of Santa Rosa, Public Works Department, invites you to attend the first of two community meetings 
to discuss a proposed bicycle/pedestrian east-west connector over Highway-101 in the Santa Rosa Junior 
College area.

The primary purpose of this first meeting is to receive public input on the community’s goals, issues, and 
priorities as they relate to this potential project.  The architectural and engineering team studying the project 
needs to hear from you before continuing on specific bridge locations and structural design options.

City staff and the study team, led by Steven 
Grover and Associates of Berkeley, CA, will 
make a presentation regarding the current 
project planning and findings to-date.  They 
seek your input regarding where to locate 
a bridge, its width, accessibility issues, 
connections to travel routes, and other design 
criteria.

The second community meeting planned for 
April 2009 will focus on the bridge design 
options developed from the goals and 
priorities you helped determine at this first 
community meeting.  

Should you have any questions regarding 
this meeting, please contact Otto 
Bertolero, Associate Civil Engineer, City of 
Santa Rosa at (707) 543-3878, or email at
obertolero@srcity.org

Where should bicycles and pedestrians
cross Highway-101 in the SRJC area?

The City of Santa Rosa does not discriminate on the basis of disability in the admissions or access to, or treatment of or employment in, its 
programs or activities.  Disability-related aids or services, including printed information in alternate formats, to enable persons with disabilities 
to participate in this public meeting are available by contacting the Julia Gonzalez at (707) 543-3726 one week prior to the meeting.   This 
information can also be accessed via the internet at: http://www. srcity.org/departments/publicworks/projects/BikePedBridge

Parking directions and a location map are on the reverse side of this sheet



Meeting Location
Odd Fellows Pacific Hall
545 Pacific Avenue, Santa Rosa

The Odd Fellows Hall is on Pacific Avenue, one half-block east of the Santa Rosa Junior College.

Parking Directions

LOT ONE:
Park in the lot at the Odd Fellows Hall

LOT TWO:
There is extra parking at the Eggen and Lance Mortuary parking lot at 1540 Mendocino Ave.
Enter the lot from McConnell Ave.  Please try to park as far away from the building as possible.


